
From: Matete Chiloane <treemanfoo@hotmail.com>  
Sent: 08 July 2022 08:55 
To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk> 
Subject: 5 Day Notification. 
 
Good morning, 
We would like to submit a 5 day notification for the removal of a Silver birch in 
the rear garden on the left hand boundary at 5 Shepherds Walk, Camden, 
London. NW3 5UE   
This tree is in decline (please see attached photos) the elderly lady has had 2 
other trees fail recently and hit her property so this tree is cause for concern.  

We look forward to hearing from you.  

Kindest regards  

Leah Flowerdew  

 
Tree Man Foo 
Tel: 07739 399143 
Email:  treemanfoo@hotmail.com 
Website: www.treemanfoo.com 
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